Net Zero Task Force

A committee for exploring and achieving cost effective Solutions for reduced energy use and sustainable energy Development in Derry

Thursday September 17, 2020

6:00 via Zoom

On Line

Board Members

Brewster Bartlett Josh Bourdon
Craig Cunningham Mike Fowler
Mary Till Jeff Moulton
Craig Lazinsky Tom Cardon
Mike Fodiman John O'Connor

Alternates

Bob Mackey

John Eckerson

Vacancies

Chamber of Commerce Vacant
Derry Business Rep Vacant
Derry School District Vacant

Draft Minutes

Meeting called to order at 6:10

Members Present: Craig Lazinsky, Jeff Moulton, Tom Cardon, Mary Till, Mike Fodiman, John O'Connor

Consent Agenda

Motion to approve minutes made by Tom Cardon and seconded by Craig Lazinsky. Motion passed 5-0-1 with John O'Connor abstaining.

New Business:

John O'Connor gave the Legislative update. The override of the Net Metering bill failed by 2 votes. Eight of our ten State Representatives voted against it.

The Draft Renewable ordinance is still in a Planning Board subcommittee.

Craig Lazinsky gave an update on Community Power. It was recommended that we monitor CPA and update Net Zero as to the progress of other towns that are actively pursuing Community Power.

Mike Fodiman discussed a potential solar project at the Municipal Center. Mike and Jeff will meet with Mike Fowler to discuss this project.

The committee discussed potential solar projects for our town buildings.

Motion to adjourn made by John O'Connor and seconded by Mary Till at 7:20. Motion passed 6-0.

Submitted-

Tom Cardon, Secretary